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April 30, 2021 
 
 
Karen Olson 
Deputy Director 
Port & Marine Services 
201 Williams Street 
Key West, FL 33040 
 
RE: Historic Seaport RFP #005-18 and Res 18-216 Holiday Decorating extension 

for 2021 and 2022. 
 
 
Dear Karen: 
 
I hope this message finds you well.  
 
The purpose of the letter is to formally request Brandano Display’s desire to 
extend our agreement with the City of Key West for 2 additional Holiday 
Seasons; 2021 and 2022 as provided in article 4 of our Master Agreement.  
 
We have enjoyed working with the you and the Historic Seaport Staff and are 
looking forward to the 2021 Holiday Season. 
 
Products, services and pricing will remain the same as the 2020 season and we 
will follow up with documentation, illustrations, plot plans and an installation 
schedule for you to review. 
 
Please feel free to contact me anytime with questions at my cell at (954) 461-
6598. E-mail patbrandano@brandano.com 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
 
Patrick J. Brandano 


